November 12, 2021

Mr. Steve Meier Meier's Outdoor World 155 S. Sayton Road Fox Lake, Illinois 60020



Reference: Recent Pool Installation

Dear Steve:

Pat and I just wanted to say thank you for such a great job you did on our pool installation. We cannot express our gratitude how nice everyone was that worked on the pool. They were all very considerate, friendly, helpful, and just an absolute pleasure to have around. I hope Pat and I made their working here somewhat of a pleasure providing soft drinks & donuts when it was so hot. We cannot say enough about "Freddy" ...what a guy! He is a fine example of the nice and competent people you have working for you.

We also appreciate how much you personally made our project your project. With all your overseeing how things were progressing and keeping Pat and I in the loop as to what to expect next. It is no wonder you have so many pools to install and wish you all the success you deserve.

If you ever need a reference, please do not hesitate to use our name or our awesome pool.

Thanks again,

Pat and Dave Fabry 8315 Evergreen Ct. Fox Lake, IL. 60020

